
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
THIS WEEK………. 

 

THIS WEEK…… 

WE START a new Optimist Year and we will have our 

installation ceremony of our 2019-2020 Officers and 

Board Members and we will look back at our “Year in 

Review.”  Hope you can join us at Noon on Wednesday, 

10/2 at Moe’s Restaurant and help us start the new 

year off optimistically! 

______________________________________________ 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

10/02 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant.  This will be 

our 2019-2020 officer/board member installation. 

10/03 – Night Clubbers Evening Gathering at Moe’s 

Restaurant at 6:00pm 

10/09 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant.  This meeting 

will be our October “Let Your Optimism Shine” 

recipients. 

10/16 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant 

 

If you have not already be sure to “like” us on Facebook 

at Optimist Club Wash Mo. 

And continue to check out our website. 

http://optimistclubwashmo.wixsite.com/optimistclubwas

hmo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENT…… 

10/11 – “Night Clubbers” October Food Truck Frenzy 

10/26 - East MO District Conference – Arnold, 

 

 

PEANUT BUTTER…..YUM!!! 

 

Don’t forget…. as a service project we are collecting 15-

17 oz jars of peanut butter to deliver to the 1st quarter 

East Mo District meeting on October 26th in Arnold, Mo.  

These jars will be put to good use for students who are 

part of a School Backpack Program.  You can bring 

peanut butter between now and the 26th!   

 

 

 

COMMITTEE SURVEY, ETC….. 

 

REMINDER to complete the Committee Survey that 

Chris emailed and so you can find your passion within 

the club and help plan these programs.  Below is the link 

for your convenience. 

 

https://forms.gle/RDgY2quyY5HJfiVh6 

 

 

Also you received in your dues notice a postcard.  The 

board is looking to plan ahead and we would like to 

know what events you are willing to volunteer with.  

Please complete and return your postcard….and  of 

course dues as soon as possible. 

____________________________________________ 
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A BIG THANK YOU TO…… 

 

Mary Mahew who is completing her term as Secretary 

for the board.  Also to Ina Rutz and Alina Brown who 

are completing their terms serving as a director on the 

board.  Thank you ladies for all your hard work and 

dedication to “bringing out the best in kids”.   

 

We also welcome George Dohm as our new secretary 

and Sally Brock and Judy Straatmann as our new 

board members.   

 

_____________________________________________ 

 

 

HAPPY OCTOBER BIRTHDAY TO….. 

 

Tim Willard   10/4 

Robin Kluesner  10/26 

Liz Stemmley   10/26 

 

 

HAPPY CLUB ANNIVERSARY TO….. 

 

Sally Brock   3 yrs 

Nick Frankenberg  3 yrs 

Makenzie McFarland  1 yr 

Joyce Mills   20 yrs 

Paul Redhage   3 yrs 

Logan Schamerloh  3 yrs 

Anne Schneider  3 yrs 

Jessica Tollison  4 yrs 

Terrance Wilson  4 yrs 

Gary Winzenburger  3 yrs 

 

_______________________________________ 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO….. 

 

Night Clubbers, Elizabeth and Tim Hellebusch who 

were married this past Saturday.  For those of you 

that do not know Elizabeth is the daughter of Club 

President, Chris Marquart.   

 

Congratulations to all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019-2020 Officers & Board Members 

 

Chris Marquart  President 

Tim Willard   Vice President 

George Dohm   Secretary 

Rita Griesheimer  Treasurer 

Julie Frankenberg  Past President 

Gary Winzenburger  Board Member 

Dan Yoest   Board Member 

Sara Cunningham  Board Member 

Nick Frankenberg  Board Member 

Sally Brock   Board Member 

Judy Straatmann  Board Member 
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